
 

 

 

           6/12/2023 

FIRST YEAR WELLBEING DAY AT LEISURE MAX: 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

I have organised a Wellbeing Day in Leisure Max, Wexford on Monday the 18th of 

December. This day is in recognition for the 1st Year’s great start to their time here in 

Coláiste Abbáin. 

Students have opportunity to take part in all activities at Leisure Max. These activities being 

both indoor and outdoor. I would encourage students to bring a spare change of clothes given 

the weather we have.  Students will leave Coláiste Abbáin at 9:30am and return for 2:30pm. 

Students are advised to bring a packed lunch or if they wish to purchase food at a reduced 

rate in the cafe on site.  

The cost of the day is €17. The bus will be partly subsidised by the school.  This should be 

paid on www.way2pay.org. I encourage all students to attend this trip as it is days like these 

that live in their minds forever.  

Please sign the permission slip below and return to class tutors during tutor time. 

Looking forward to a memorable day!  

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

________________________ 

Lisa Holohan 

Year Head 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

I give my permission for my child to attend the Leisure Max Trip on the 18th of December. 

 

Student: 

Parent/Guardian: 

 

http://www.way2pay.org/

